
TENANT BULLETIN 
North Las Vegas Airport Security Measures 
 

Access Control and Safeguards 
The North Las Vegas Airport (VGT) is monitored 24-hours, 7 
days a week by a CCTV camera system. The airport perimeter 
includes six-foot chain-link fencing topped with three-strand 
barbed wire. In addition, ‘No Trespassing’ signage is posted 
along the perimeter fence line.  
 
All private vehicles operated on the Air Operations Area must 
display a current airport decal or be under escort of a tenant 
driving a vehicle with a current decal. Gate access cards are 
issued to authorized individuals and cannot be loaned to others 
or used by anyone other than the authorized card holder. If you 
see an open gate or breach in the fence line, please report it 
immediately to airport personnel. 
 
Armed Guard Patrols 
Contracted security personnel are on site during the evening and 
overnight hours and conduct frequent and thorough patrols 
throughout the airport, particularly in areas with parked aircraft. 
Additionally, airport personnel have undergone security training 
and have passed a federal background check.  
 
Collaboration with Law Enforcement 
The Department of Aviation has a mutual aid agreement in place 
with the North Las Vegas Police Department to provide law 
enforcement at VGT as needed.  



 
The Department of Aviation has implemented the above security 
measures, however airport security is a shared responsibility. 
 
See Something, Say Something 
If you observe any suspicious activity or individuals, report it 
immediately to the Airport Control Center at 702.261.5125, or 
call 911.  
 
Report: 

 Suspicious activity or type of incident 
 Aircraft tail number (if applicable) 
 Physical appearance of suspicious person(s) (gender, 

height, clothing) 
 Other relevant information  

 
Securing Aircraft 
Pilots and tenants are strongly encouraged to take the necessary 
precautions to secure their property, including locking and 
properly tying down aircraft, and properly locking hangars.   
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Karina 
Tarnowska, Airport Manager at 702.261.3804.  


